Boimah Engineering Inc.
Tubman Bivd. at 14th Street » Sinkor, Monrovia, Liberia
Phone No.: 042317-549-266 » sarvoh@comeastned

September 25, 2012

Madam Peggy Varfley Meres

The Executive Director

Public Procurement Concessions Commission (PPCC)
Executive Grounds

Monrovia, Liberia

Dear Madam Meres:

On August 16, 2012, Boimah Engmeening Inc. (Bel) wrote the Chief Exccutive Officer of
Liberia Electricity Corporation, Mr. Shahid Mohammad, asking him to kindly review the
entire bidding process that was conducted for the consultancy services for the renovation
of the LEC Warehouse facilities, design of a bridge, design of the proposed storage
facilities and grading design to control mn-off around LEC Warehouse on Bushrod
Island. As of today's date, we have not received any communication from the CEQ.

As a result, we are asking for your Commission intervention to bring closure to this
process that we have written the Mr. Shahid Mohammad to review. Please find enclosed
with this letter copy of communications with LEC

We look forward to your kind cooperation in this endeavor to resolve this issue.
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